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Wonderful Dragon Family- 
 
I hope each of you are doing well and having an excellent and relaxing summer! I know it has been a 
whirlwind for me and I am so excited to be joining you and serving as your Principal for the 2019-2020 
school year. At the School at St. George Place we provide a rigorous IB experience for our students and 
families. We are fully engaged in serving and molding the whole child, as well as facilitating the 
academic and personal growth in our students that will allow them to be servant leaders in the 21st 
century.  
As we plan to support our students in this journey, I know many of you are eager to learn when some of 
the key opening of school events will be taking place. 
As in past years we will be having a Meet the Teacher event the week before school begins. Our Meet 
the Teacher nights will be on the following dates: 
 
Wednesday, August 21st (5:30-7:00 pm)- Grades PK - 1st 
Thursday, August 22nd (5:30-7:00 pm)- Grades 2nd - 5th  
 
Additionally, I would like to introduce some outstanding new teachers and staff who will be joining the 

team this year. They are listed below and I know you will make each of them feel welcomed.  

 

New Staff Members: 

 

Andreia Dantas Caroni- Kindergarten 

Jenny Smith- 1st Grade 

Dominique DeMoss- 4th Grade 

Rhianna Aparicio- 5th Grade 

Nina Hutcheson- 5th Grade 

Ferial Kara- Teaching Assistant 

 

On behalf of our staff I want to thank each of you for entrusting your children’s education to us. We are 

so thrilled to be working with you and your child this year. If you ever have any questions or we can 

assist you in any way do not hesitate to reach out. Have an excellent rest of the summer! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sean McClish  


